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You are invited to participate in “Stock Market Challenge 2015!”  To those who have participated in a previous SMC,   
we thank you very much for your support and look forward to your participation again this year.  If this is new to you, we 
think you’ll find it to be a fun activity.  You don’t have to know anything about the Stock Market or worry about losing any 
money because your participation in SMC 2015 is a donation that supports the Greater Jacksonville Optimist Club’s 
youth and community projects and actually gives you the opportunity to win up to $1,100.00.   
 

The brochure/entry form, which is on our web site, explains the Stock Market Challenge rules, lists the prizes, and shows 
how easy it is to participate.  You may print copies of it from our web site (www.jacksonvilleoptimists.org), or send an e-
mail message to djlane@juno.com to request copies. 
 
Feel free to invite others to participate in SMC 2015.  We will reward you with one free entry for each group of three 
(3) new participants you sponsor.  Ask them to list your name on their entry as the person from whom they received 
their entry form.   
 
Please note that the postmark deadline for entries is Saturday, February 28, 2015. 


